
Student Name: 

Year (Please Circle):  7 / 8 /9

Room Number:

Parent Contact Email:

Parent Phone: 

I wish to enrol in the Berkley OOSM Band programme.
● All sessions are held after school.
● All sessions are 45 minutes long.
● You must have had at least one full year of lessons (or the equivalent of 12 hours + of playing time) to be eligible 

for Berkley Band Programme.
● It is recommended that singers have some experience but it is not necessary.

Return this enrolment form to the office with payment by Wednesday 9th of February
Students will be issued lesson times on Wednesday 16th of February. Lessons start the week beginning Monday 21st of February.

  Payment Details: The fee is $240.00 for the full year, payable in full with the enrolment form (This is effectively $7.50 per lesson.)

     Date of Payment:_______________________  

● Payment by Internet Banking: 12 3122 0202229 00
○ Reference: Student Name
○ Particulars: BAND
○ Code: Room Number

● Eftpos / Cash  at Office        

For Office Use Only:

Fee Paid_____________  Receipt Number______________________Date__________________
(Code:1C11-AMST  

Instrument

Drums

Guitar

Bass

Keyboard / Piano

Singing

Experience

1 - 2 years

2 year +

Day

Wednesday

Thursday

Time

Before 5pm After 5pm

Please indicate which instrument you play, the experience you have, and which day and time will suit:

Out of School Performing Arts (OOSPA)
Berkley Normal Middle School BAND Enrolment Form - 2022



Information for Parents

What is the OOSPA Music Band Program?
The OOSPA Music Band Program is an opportunity for budding musicians to learn, rehearse and 
perform in a band environment. They will learn and practice songs with  like-minded musicians, guided 
by a professional in the industry.

When and Where will sessions be held?
Sessions will be held at Berkley in the music room.  Students can choose either Wednesday or 
Thursday.  Sessions will be 45 minutes long.  Students will receive notice of session times by 
Wednesday 16 February. Lessons will begin the week commencing Monday 21 February.  

What does my child need to take with them?
It is encouraged that your child has their own guitar, bass guitar, drum sticks or microphone, however it 
is not essential. Drum kits and keyboard / pianos are provided for use in the music room at Berkley so 
there is no need to bring those types of instruments.
It is recommended that your child has a clear file for any sheets of music, or lyrics, that the tutor 
provides so that they can practice at home.

Who can enrol in the Band Programme?
Students who wish to enrol must have consistent playing experience. This can be experience gained 
from lessons in previous years or an equivalent of 10 - 15 hours (plus) on their instrument. It is 
recommended that singers do have experience with singing and performing but it is not essential

What is the cost of the Band Programme
The fee is $240 for the full year, payable in full with the enrolment form. This is effectively $7.50 per 
session. No refunds will be given after the programme has started. If the OOSPA Band Music 
Programme is cancelled due to lack of numbers, only then will a full refund will be given.

What’s else do I need to know?
Students will have performance opportunities throughout the year where family and whanau members 
will be invited to attend.
These sessions are NOT individual instrument lessons. It is recommended that students should also be 
enrolled in instrument lessons either at Berkley or through other private instrument lessons.
We hope that your child enjoys the programme. Please don’t get too serious with it all.  Music 
should be fun and not a chore. The aim at this age is to develop what we hope will become a 
lifelong passion.

● If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us. The easiest way is via email which is 
located at the bottom of this information sheet.

● You can also phone the school office, leave a message, and we will return your call as soon as 
possible.

Kind Regards,
Abbie Hyde (OOSPA Liaison)
Jared Constable (OOSPA - Music Co-ordinator)
Travis Maclennan (OOSPA - Drama Co-ordinator)

Inquiries and queries in regards to the OOSPA - Music programme, please email 
music@berkley.school.nz 

mailto:performingarts@berkley.school.nz

